:

 REPORT TO THE CITY COUNcIL | AGENDAITEMNO. 1:30 P.M.
COUNCIL MEETING __ October 13, 2016

APPROVED BY

DATE: OCtOber 04’ 2016 DEPARTMENT DIRECTOR
FROM: YVONNE SPENCE, CMC SITCMARAE SR

CITY CLERK
BY: Pamela Lozano, Senior Administrative Clerk

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE

SUBJECT: EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION PROGRAM
FALL QUARTER 2016

BACKGROUND

In January 15, 1988, the City established the Employee Recognition Program for the
recognition and development of its human resources. The program was designed to honor the
employee who exemplifies the principles found in the HROD program summarized by the
acronym PRIDE: Professionalism, Responsiveness, Innovation, Direction, and Excellence.

Each quarter, departments select the employee(s) who provide outstanding public
service to the people of the City of Fresno and who sets the standard of excellence in
performance. Below are the selections made by each department. It is my pleasure to present
to the City Council, the PRIDE team for the Fall Quarter, 2016.

NAME DEPARTMENT

Amanda Freeman City Attorney’s Office

Kristine Rein DARM

Bradley J. Dandridge Fire Department

Jeffrey V. Guynn Fire Department

Kenneth W. Morris Fire Department

Mark Stevens Information Services Department
Cheryl Burns Mayor’s Office

Kayla Shields PARCS

Heidi Briggs Personnel Services Department




Page 2

Rudy Montoya
Catalina Rodriguez
Vincent Zavala
Ron Flowers
Tamara McCloud
Michael Del Carlo
Eddie Costa
Tony Freitas
Martin Perry
Shaun Cain
Viridiana Llanos
Maria Cantu
Robert Hogg
Olustee Smith
Ron Tickel

Mike Zwolenski

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION PROGRAM
FALL QUARTER 2016

Police Department
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Police Department
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Department of Public Utilities
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Public Works Department
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